Greetings! Dr F. Meyers and I are eagerly awaiting your visit to UC Davis Medicial Center for grand rounds

on 12/16. Thank you,

Dear Dr Burt:

Amir Zeki, M.D. Chief Resident Department of Internal Medicine U.C. Davis Medical Center 4150 V. Street, PSSB 3116 Sacramento, CA 95817

Dear Richard:

We are looking forward to seeing you on Wednesday. After lunch, I will bring you back to the lab and you will hear a little more about PBC.

The dinner is being held at the Marriott near our hospital and the attendees will be University VIPs, particularly the Dean and the Chief of Medicine. There is a large stem cell program being developed; I know you have been involved in this. Although this is not an official recruitment, these are the people you should meet.

Call or email if you have any questions.

Eric

M.Eric Gershwin M.D.

Distinguished Professor of Medicine
The Jack and Donald Chia Professor of Medicine
Chief, Division of Rheumatology, Allergy and Clinical Immunology

University of California at Davis 451 E. Health Sciences Drive, Suite 6510 Davis, CA 95616

Genome and Biomedical Sciences Facility